From: Clare Sully [Forrest Burlinson] c.sully@forrestburlinson.co.uk

Subject: FW: TPP QRISK2 error Date: 22 July 2016 09:58

To: (Ajit.Mehrotra@GP-B85620.nhs.uk) Ajit.Mehrotra@GP-B85620.nhs.uk, Dr A Mehrotra (ajit.meh@me.com) ajit.meh@me.com, (Bert.Jindal@gp-B85042.nhs.uk) Bert.Jindal@gp-B85042.nhs.uk, Bert Jindal (bertjindal@gmail.com) bertjindal@gmail.com, (natarajan.chandra@ntlworld.com) natarajan.chandra@ntlworld.com, (rd.jenkinson@btinternet.com)

rd.jenkinson@btinternet.com, Dr Robin Sharman (Robin.Sharman@GP-B85641.nhs.uk) Robin.Sharman@GP-B85641.nhs.uk

, robin.sharman@btinternet.com, surajit ghosh surajitrintu@hotmail.com

Cc: Ebrahim Suleman e.suleman@forrestburlinson.co.uk

From: GPC Local Medical Committees discussion list [mailto:LMC-L@LISTSERV.BMA.ORG.UK] On Behalf

Of Green Andrew (NHS EAST RIDING OF YORKSHIRE CCG)

Sent: 22 July 2016 08:26

To: LMC-L@LISTSERV.BMA.ORG.UK

Subject: TPP QRISK2 error

Dear LMCs

I have spoken today with Dr. Arvind Madan from NHSE, who is concerned that about half of practices affected by this issue have not accessed the lists NHSE has provided them of their affected patients.

I would agree with him that practices should be aware of who these patients are and that it would be difficult to defend a practice that had not done so.

He proposes to send those practices who have not accessed this information a reminder, and also encourage them to fill in a workload survey which will be used in negotiations with TPP to try to secure recompense for the work involved.

I have given GPC's support for this action, and would be grateful if you could encourage your practices to access these lists. Once the information is obtained, it is up to GPs to prioritise this work in accordance with their other clinical duties.

Andrew Green

Chair, GPC Clinical and Prescribing subcommittee

This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the

intended recipient please inform the sender that you have received the message in error before deleting it.

Please do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take any action in reliance on its contents:

to do so is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

Thank you for your co-operation.

 ${\tt NHSmail}$ is the secure email and directory service available for all ${\tt NHS}$ staff in England and Scotland

NHSmail is approved for exchanging patient data and other sensitive information with NHSmail and GSi recipients

NHSmail provides an email address for your career in the NHS and can be accessed anywhere

For more information and to find out how you can switch, visit

cs

www.connectingforhealth.nhs.uk/nhsmail

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com
This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com
The BMA is the voice of doctors and medical students in the UK.
We are an apolitical professional association and independent trade union, representing doctors and medical students from all branches of medicine across the UK and supporting them to deliver the highest standards of patient care.
This email and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the addressee. If you have received this email in error please notify postmaster@bma.org.uk . Email sent or received by the BMA is monitored.
The British Medical Association.
Registered as a company limited by guarantee in England and Wales under registered number 00008848.
Registered office: BMA House, Tavistock Square, London WC1H 9JP http://bma.org.uk
This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com